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Public Notice 

For Immediate Release: January 17, 2025 

CTE Statewide Advisory Board Schedules Third Meeting for Wednesday, February 12, 2025, in Hobbs 

HOBBS – The New Mexico Career Technical Leadership Project, in collaboration with the College and Career Readiness Bureau of the New Mexico Public Education Department, have scheduled their third meeting of the statewide NMCTE Advisory Board on Wednesday, February 12, 2025, from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. The meeting will be held using a hybrid model that will allow members of the public to observe the meeting broadcasting live from the Hobbs school district’s state-of-the art CTECH (Career Technical Education High School Training Center), 427 East Campbell Street, Hobbs, NM, and to access the meeting via Zoom Webinar format. The meeting Agenda, Zoom webinar links, and phone numbers are located on the front page of the NMPED-CCRB  and New Mexico Career Technical Leadership Project websites. 

Website and Agenda link: https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/college-career-readiness/ 

To attend the CTE Statewide Advisory Board meeting, click the Zoom link below: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86588141164?pwd=skl0YEYxkYXYsFacwRuj6PQ4J75UfU.1#success 
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